
Ostrava 15.2.2015 

 

 

Dear IDO National member Organizations, 

Dear trainers, dancers and parents, 

 

We are very proud that after 4 years we got the opportunity to organize IDO World Street Dance 

Show Championships in Ostrava.  Ostrava is a big city with lots of cultural and sport events.   

We would like to inform you that we need to re-schedule the dates of our Championsips becase 

Ostrava is hosting in the same dates (17.-20.9.2015) NATO DAYS.  It is event about airmanship, which 

takes place at airport Leos Janacek and involves about 145,000 visitors.  This situation would greatly 

complicate our competititon. For example arrivals and departures of dancers, but also 

accommodation and movement around Ostrava. That is why we asked IDO  to change the 

competition dates to 24. -27.9.2015 for what we are grateful and hope that it will be better also for 

you all. 

 

I hope that it did not cause big complications and I belive that reschedule wil be benefit for  the 

whole event. 

 

Please if you have any questions and you need help (transportation and accommodation), please 

contact us at this email: didedadance.tastud@post.cz  

 

Best regards  

 

Dita Hejníková and all team of organizers from DIDEDAnce Ostrava 

mailto:didedadance.tastud@post.cz

